
Website Update 

We shall be performing a website 
update on 28 March 2015 in view of the 
NAAC Committee visit. 

Kindly cooperate by bringing to our 
notice any information available on our 
website that is out-of-date and needs 
correction. 

You are also requested to advise members 
of  the faculty to send their updated 
profiles including photographs and 
contact details in case they haven't done 
so already. 

All communication in this regard may 
please be made only through email at  
ssa@visva-bharati.ac.in
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